Safety Committee Meeting Minutes: 5/3/22

Meeting started at 2:17 and ended at 2:33

Members in attendance: Haley Loerts, Tom Seifert, Kevin Guritz, Mary Cole, Shannon Bass, Stephanie Langhofer, Alex Schmidt, Mark Borchardt, Emily Fett, Jared Herman, Tyler Garrison, Chad Brusky, Lee Stewart, Sue Clabaugh, and Sue Liebl

Old Business: Minutes were reviewed from February 15th meeting. Tyler updated members of new handicap hardware being completed on main entrance doors and office doors. Also, discussion on buzz-in system being set up and in place when parts arrive.

New Business: One injury was reported with a paraprofessional and a student. Discussed how each building is sitting on getting their required mandated safety drills for the school year. Elementary has one left, High School has three left. Discussion was had on producing a list of a year-end safety to be sent out to staff. Sue, Tyler, Mark and Tom will discuss and put ideas together. Tyler talked about adding padding on walkways on High School bleachers, as previously done to the Elementary this school year. Lastly yearly hazardous waste was discussed, with Louise Ostlie currently going through unused chemicals in science department. Also talked about how the two buildings are doing on waste removal. Both buildings are continually disposing of hazardous waste.